
INQUIRY QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 

 

QUESTION 1.  We are reaching out to in regard to a walk through for the floor cleaning 

services at New Hampshire Liquor Commission, 50 Storrs Street Concord, NH 03301.  We 

notified no walk through listed. Can you please let us know if that is mandatory or voluntary. 

And if mandatory please provide us with the date and address. 

 

RESPONSE: 50 Storrs Street is not a location listed in the RFP.  As far as walkthroughs, any of 

our Outlet locations can be visited during that Outlet’s normal business hours.  It would be 

appreciated if the Issuing Office could be provided a 24 hour advanced notice of any visits 

planned so they may communicate this with the corresponding Outlet. 

 

QUESTION 2.  My company does stripping and finishing of VCT in N.H.  Since this is your 

second running of the RFP, I was wondering if you have enough bids already and if not where I 

might find one of the old accepted bids (probably pre-covid) which were granted, assuming you 

are still looking for new bids. 

 

 

RESPONSE:  No bids have been received at this time.  A winning bid on a prior floor cleaning 

RFP is attached hereto. 
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